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Friday 21st June 2024 

Dear Cuddington Families, 

Science and ECO week 17th June – 21st June 

                                             
 

                                                      
 
Here are just a few of the photos from our week of Science Learning with ECO learning too = all working 
towards another ECO Green Flag award! Please join me in thanking Miss Cowie for organising the week 
for each of our classes and to Mrs Hall for ensuring there was a focus on work towards our Green Flag 
award. 
 
Cuddington and Sandiway Gala      
 
Thank you to all staff and families who supported our school to raise money for our children. We raised 
a whopping £1,800 on the day with more due in from the bar and bouncy castle profits – how AMAZING 
is that?! The biggest of thanks must go to Carolyn and Kathryn from the PTA who organised the whole 

day and ensured everything went so smoothly – Team Cuddington at its best 😊    
 
More Sporting Achievements      

Our Year 5 and 6 Cricketers won the Weaverham Cluster competition at Weaverham Cricket Club and 
have progressed to the Northwich finals on Tuesday – Good Luck to our 8 cricketers and let’s hope they 
bring back another win! 

Mr Colclough organised a Handball competition for our Trust Schools. Cuddington won this competition 
leaving just a rounders competition left. Good luck to our rounders team too! 
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Next week sees all children in Years 2 – 5 taking end of year assessments in Reading and Maths. We had 
already moved the assessments to accommodate children being on holiday, but I can see that there will 
be several children away on holiday over the next 2 weeks too, which will mean we won’t have end of 
year assessment outcomes to share with our parents for some of our children – this is such a shame 
especially as each child has worked incredibly hard to be the best versions of themselves. 

Special Education Needs (SEN) – Jargon Buster Tool 

We are very aware that Special Educational Needs is often flooded with acronyms and jargon and these 
often appear on paperwork or reports that you may receive. We have therefore put together a ‘most 
common’ list to help explain them, and this can be found on the School’s website under the ‘Our School’ 
Section. Should you have any concerns or questions please contact Mrs Ducker. 

Staff News 

As you all know, we are sadly saying goodbye to Danielle Clarke at the end of the terms as she retires 
from her work at Cuddington. This week, we have appointed a new part time admin officer; Mrs Kate 
Jones. She will work alongside Heather Clarke from September. I am sure you will all give her the 
warmest of welcomes as she becomes the newest member of ‘Team Cuddington.’ 

Talking of new Team Cuddington members – we have welcomed our new to Reception children in 
school this week for their first sing and play sessions. This is such an exciting part of the school year 
with our Year 5 children desperate to meet who could be their buddy when they start Year 6! 

I can see that there is plenty of sunshine forecast for the weekend, so enjoy it and we will look forward 
to seeing you all on Monday. 

Kind regards, 

Sue Mills 

(Head Teacher) 

 


